
GCSSD – BYPASS REPORT -12/9/21

WALLER DR PUMP STN

CALLED & REPORTED TO ADAM SMITH (MATT @ DOW SAID HE REASSIGNED ADAM SMITH TO THIS

COUNTY)  AT DIV OF WATER 859-525-4923 THAT A BYPASS HAD OCCURRED.    THE BYPASS WAS DUE TO

A BROKEN IMPELLER – THE OVERFLOW AMOUNT WAS APPX 3800 -4500 GALLONS.   IT  OCCURRED AT

APPROXIMATELY    12:00 AM AND RAN OVER FOR 8 HRS UNTIL IT WAS FOUND & REPAIRED.  WHEN IT

WAS FOUND,  ERNIE RYAN  CLEANED UP THE AREA & LIMED THE AREA.


